Bay Point Waterfront and Canalfront Property

Owners Association
P.O. Box 27089

Bay Point, FL 32411-7089
(850) 234-2727

NOTICE TO CANAL BOAT OWNERS

Boat stickers are required on all boats using the canal as of July 1, 1994. This is to assist Security in
identifying boats which do not belong in the canal. If you have a boat, please fill out the form below and
mail as soon as possible to:

Bay Point Canal Board
P.O. Box 27089
Bay Point, FL. 32411-7089

Or, if you wish, you can drop it by the BPCA office.

Boats must be registered to canal lot owners. Others using the canal may apply but will require Canal
Board approval.

Stickers should be attached to the port side of the windshield (similar to BPCA car decals) or as near as is
practical. If the boat is sold, the sticker must be removed.

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.

APPLICATION FOR CANAL BOAT STICKER

Name: Canal lot #:

Mailing address:

Bay Point street address:

Manufacturer: Style:

Boat name: Length: Width: Color:
State & Registration #: Where is boat moored:

If you have more than one boat, please use a separate application for each.

Signature: Date:
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